
 1-800-832-5725
contact@getlightcurve.com

PO Box 639 / 104 Washington Ave N 
Eatonville, WA 98328 

getlightcurve.com 

October 25, 2024 

Via UTC Web Portal 

Mr. Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation  
621 Woodland Square Loop Southeast  
Lacey, WA 98503  

Re: UT-240062 - Washington Universal Service Communications Program - FCC Form 477 (Revised) 

Dear Mr. Killip:  

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060(1)(i), and request from staff, attached is a revised copy of the 
Broadband Subscription information that was electronically submitted to the Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC) for the Form 477 Subscriber Data.  The information is for the data period ending June 
30, 2024 and was submitted through the FCC's Broadband Data Collection portal.  The summary is the 
only portion of the FCC Form 477 that is available in usable format.  The enclosed broadband data 
includes Study Area Code 803703 & 833864.  This is being filed with respect to funds received from the 
Washington Universal Service Communications Program.   

Should you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact me directly at (509) 
859-2112 or jana.manterola@getlightcurve.com..

Sincerely, 

Jana Manterola 
Mashell Telecom, Inc. dba Lightcurce 

Enclosures: 
240062-Mashell Telecom, Inc.-Broadband_Subscription_Data.csv 
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